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Transport for NSW 

Project update 

Spring Farm Parkway Stage 1 

January - February 2025 

Spring Farm Parkway is a key east-
west link that will support the Greater 
Macarthur region, meeting the needs 
of a growing population by connecting 
communities. 
In this final project update, you will see our 
upcoming work activities, work schedule and 
any traffic changes for the months of January 
and February. 

We sincerely thank the community for their 
patience, understanding, and support during the 
construction of this important project.  

What’s happening next? 
The final stage of work will include: 

• demobilising the site compound

• removal of stockpile sites

• minor defect work

• landscaping across the project

• road maintenance

Our work schedule 
During the months of January and February, our 
standard work hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday 
to Friday and 8am to 1pm, Saturdays.  

Unless otherwise notified, our night work 
construction hours are from 6pm to 5am,  
Sunday to Thursday with no more than five 
consecutive nights of work at one time. 

These hours exclude public holidays and 
inclement weather. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to minimise impacts 
on the community and the environment. Our 
work may be noisy at times and we apologise for 
any inconvenience. 

Where possible we minimise noise by: 

• turning off machinery when not in use

• positioning equipment such as generators
away from properties

• undertaking noise monitoring

• communicating over radio and hand signals

Acknowledgement of Country 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians 
of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 
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What will this mean for you? 
During our work hours, we may use noisy 
machinery and equipment. You may notice: 
• workers, vehicles, traffic controllers and 

signage

• road/lane closures, detours, and reduced speed 
limits

• noise from machinery and equipment

Traffic changes 
To minimise traffic disruptions and safety risks to 
workers and road users, reduced speed limits have 
been implemented around our work area.

 These include: 

• 40km/h or 60km/h speed limit on Spring Farm
Parkway while work is being carried out near
live traffic

• 40km/h or 60km/h speed limit on Menangle
Road while work is being carried out near live
traffic

• 40km/h on the Hume Motorway during night
work

Electronic signage will advise road users of these 
changes. Please keep to speed limits and follow 
signs and traffic controller’s directions.

Contact us

Project Infoline 1800 966 040 

Springfarmparkway.community@georgiou.
com.au 

PO Box 973, Parramatta, NSW 2124 

Use the QR code to visit our online portal or 
go the website at nswroads.work/sfp1 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

The new Spring Farm Parkway, M31 Hume Motorway and Menangle Road looking north
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